
    
  
  
   
  
  
    
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Quin 
 
Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your email of 17 September 2015. You asked: 
 
 “Could you please tell me whether the present London Mayor has been drawing 
 his salary and expenses since May 2015?” 
 
The Mayor is paid a salary of £47,970pa. This amount represents 2/3rds of the salary that would 
otherwise be paid to the Mayor by the Greater London Authority under its approved remuneration 
scheme for elected members, in accordance with the relevant regulations. This abated salary has 
been paid to the Mayor from the time that he was elected as a Member of Parliament in May 2015. 
 
Further information relating to the Mayor’s salary and expenses is available on City Hall’s website 
at http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/mayor/boris-johnson. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you 
quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Meena Shah 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information. 
 

Stuart Quin 
thequins@btinternet.com 
 

Corporate Management 
Our ref: MGLA170915-4877 
 
 
Date: 22 September 2015 
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